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November 20, 2014 
 
 
[First] [Last] 
[Address 1] 
[Address 2] 
[City], [State] [Zip] 
 
 
Dear [First]: 
 
Would you like to be entered into a drawing to win $500? All you need to do is complete your Health 
Assessment through the Moda Health website. 
 
That’s right! Moda Health and OEBB are giving away 18 $500 gift cards to OEBB members who complete their 
online health assessment by December 31, 2014. If you’ve already completed this health assessment (on or 
after June 1, 2014), congratulations! You will be automatically entered into the drawing and may receive a 
$500 pre-paid Visa gift card.  Note that if you completed a health assessment prior to June 1, 2014, you will 
need to complete another one in order to earn entry into this drawing.  
 
If you have not completed a health assessment on or after June 1, 2014, here’s how easy it is to enter: 
 
Just go to the Moda Health website www.modahealth.com/oebb and log in to your myModa account, or 
create an account if you don’t have one yet. To create an account you will need your Subscriber ID that is listed 
on your Moda Health medical card. Once you’re logged in, click on the “myHealth” tab, then click the 
“Momentum, powered by Moda Health” link near the middle of the page, then click the “Visit Momentum 
Now” button at the bottom of the screen.  
 

DO YOU HAVE A SPOUSE/PARTNER COVERED ON YOUR MEDICAL PLAN? 
If so, they can also enter the drawing by completing their own health assessment*. They will need to log in 
separately using their individual myModa account. If they need to create a new myModa account, they should 
use the same subscriber ID number and create a separate username and password. 
 
If you would like to preview the questions before logging in, Moda Health has posted them online here: 
www.oregon.gov/oha/OEBB/docs/GuidesInstructions/Moda_HAinfo.pdf. Keep in mind that the online health 
assessment will skip some questions based on previous answers and/or gender, so you won’t see every 
question printed in the brochure, only those that pertain to you.  And, please remember that the information 
you provide in the online health assessment is protected by law and will be kept confidential and secure.  We 
take this issue very seriously and neither OEBB nor your employer will ever have access to your personal 
health information.   
 
If you need further assistance logging in or have questions about the health assessment, call 866-923-0409 
and a Moda Health Customer Service Representative will be happy to assist you.  
 
We hope you’ll take advantage of this opportunity to learn about your health status, qualify for the $500 
drawing, and most of all embrace a healthy future. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Denise L. Hall 
OEBB Deputy Administrator 

*If you cover a spouse or domestic partner on your medical plan, and you both complete an individual health assessment by 
December 31, 2014, not only will you each be entered into the drawing for a $500 gift card, but you will also be one step closer to 
lowering your deductible for 2015-16 by completing one of the requirements of OEBB’s Healthy Futures program! Participation in 
Healthy Futures is not required to qualify for the drawing, but once you (and your spouse/partner if you cover one) complete your 
health assessment, you’re halfway there! To learn more about OEBB’s Healthy Futures program and how easy it is to reduce your 
2015-16 deductible, visit the Healthy Futures page of the OEBB website: www.oregon.gov/oha/oebb/pages/HealthyFutures.aspx.  
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